
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: smagee@scvrd.state.sc.us <smagee@scvrd.state.sc.us>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/8/2016 5:37:27 PM
Subject: spelling of difficult names

Hi Shonna – Chaney mentioned you and Jason might be interested to know the spellings of some of South Carolina’s 
more difficult names.  Here is a list of some that may be used at future press conferences:
 

·        Daufuskie Island (Beaufort County)
·        Town of McClellanville (Charleston County) – This is where Hurricane Matthew made landfall.
·        Kiawah Island (Charleston County)
·        Waccamaw River (Horry and Georgetown Counties)
·        Fripp Island

 
Thank you so much for your assistance with the press conference.  If you need anything else, please let me know.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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